
the summit
A weekend for BC students abroad to reflect and connect 

March 27-29, 2020 in East Sussex, England

register at bc.edu/issummit     questions: student.formation@bc.edu

Study abroad can be a life-changing experience, but it can also be a blur while you’re in the middle of 
it. So the International Studies Program is offering a unique opportunity to reflect on that experience 
while it’s happening. At The Summit, you’ll explore and integrate the challenges, insights, and growth 
experiences that arise in your academic and personal life while studying abroad.

Thanks to a collaboration with the Center for Student Formation, the entire weekend in England 
is offered at no cost. Students need only to pay for their airfare to/from Gatwick Airport -- home to 
EasyJet and many other discount airlines. We can host approximately 20 students at the Summit, so 
register soon to participate in this extraordinary opportunity.

international studies
at presents:

what will you do? how does it work?
•	 Reflect on the academic and personal 

aspects of your study abroad experience

•	 Connect with other BC juniors

•	 Get to know faculty and staff from  
the BC International Studies Program

•	 Enjoy a spectacular English estate near 
the famous Hundred Acre Wood

•	 Eligibility: Students must be studying abroad in Spring 2020. 
Priority given to IS majors and minors, but others studying 
abroad can apply as well.

•	 Size: We can host 20 students.

•	 Location: Ashdown Park Estate, East Sussex, England

•	 Travel: Students should arrive at Gatwick Airport (code: LGW) 
by 12noon on Friday March 27, and can depart after 3pm Sunday, 
March 29. Transport to/from Gatwick is provided.


